
From: Hallett Breidenbach <hal@breidenbach.net> 
Sent: Monday, December 05, 2022 8:58 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: New gas service ban 
 
 
 
 
This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open 
attachments, or follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is 
safe. 
 
 
I SUPPORT the effort to curb installation of new gas service in Ann Arbor.  It is long past the time to 
control fossil fuel usage.  The more activities we can do to avert the continued crisis of climate change 
the better. 
 
Hal Breidenbach 
2790 White Oak Drive 
Ann Arbor, MI  48103 
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